Great Barrington Fire District


Minutes for Prudential Committee Meeting on January 17, 2023
Great Barrington Water Department

17 East Street Great Barrington MA 01230

Board Members and Employees Present:


Walter Atwood



Chairman – Prudential Committee
Kenneth Schumacher 



Member – Prudential Committee


William Brinker



Member – Prudential Committee

William Foster                                                Member – Prudential Committee


Pete Marks




Superintendent


Cynthia Ullrich



District Clerk

Guests in Attendance:






James Lawrence



Co-Chair Forest Row Leaseholders Association

Davina Muse




Co-Chair Forest Row Leaseholders Association

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 P.M. by Prudential Committee Chairman, Walter Atwood.
Citizen Speak Time:
JL and DM addressed the board regarding the districts interest in purchasing property at Forest Row.  The board was presented with a list of questions compiled from Forest Row Leaseholder Members.
Approve the Minutes of the Meeting of January 3, 2023:
WF made a motion to approve the minutes from the January 3, 2023 meeting.  WB seconded the motion. Motion passed with a unanimous vote.
Superintendent’s Report:

PM told the board that the water at Dunkin Donuts at 494 Main Street is off again due to a leak inside the building.  The new parts for the generator have been installed. 
Financial Report:
CU submitted the following warrants: 

                       Warrant #27 dated 1/6/2023, in the amount of $8,469.81

                       
     Warrant #28 dated 1/13/2023 in the amount of $34,022.01

New Business:   

WA submitted a list of questions from the Great Barrington Finance Committee pertaining to Housatonic Water Works that will be address at the Finance Committee meeting on Wednesday, January 25th at 6:30 P.M.
Having concluded its business, Mr. Atwood moved to adjourn the meeting and the meeting was adjourned without objection at 5:15 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,
Cynthia Ullrich

District Clerk

